Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the February 12, 1996 Public Hearing on the Optional
Adjusted, Elderly Exemption. The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M.

Selectmen present were; Tom Davis, Paula Clemente and Peter
Moore. Also present was Business Manager Phil Dwight, Carol
Smith, Ben Pratt, Mike Oldershaw, Boyd Quackenbush, Marie
Majoros, and Tammy McClure.

Peter explained the proposal to adopt the new schedule,
increasing income limits, etc. There were no questions.

Immediately following the above the Public Hearing on the
Proposed Warrants and Budget was held. Ben Pratt explained the
need for and how the sludge removal project would be carried out
and answered guestions that were raised.

Questions also were asked about the need for a new truck for the
Highway Department. The Selectmen indicated that Bob Varnum
could elaborate at Town meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M. and the Selectmen's meeting
began.

The minutes of Pebruary 5th meeting were approved.
A Yield Tax warrant for M. Peaslevy was signed.

The Selectmen reviewed the Road Inventory and Assessment Program
from University of New Hampshire. They felt University of New
Hampshire should be notified of the Town's interest in
participating.

Tom indicated he had reviewed the proposed service agreement from
Bettigole, Andrews and Clark and felt it was proper. It was
agreed to accept the proposal and forward to the New Hampshire
Department of Highways for review.

Peter indicated that the Aiken Committee would not be asking for
funds this year and were willing to continue with their study of
what should be done with the property during 1996,

The Selectmen reviewed the information presented at the public
budget hearing and agreed that the warrant and budget presented
should be formally adopted. So Voted.

The State Form MS-6 was signed.

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight Business Manager



